
Practice managers please respond to records update email

In the next few weeks, we will be sending an email to all practice managers asking them to confirm the GPs who are working at their practice, please

look out for this email and respond to it, even if all the information for your practice is correct.

This to make sure we are well positioned to represent all GPs during the LMC Elections in 2018 and as part of our preparations for the General Data

Protection Regulation (GDPR) we are auditing the data held on our database. The first stage of this will be checking and updating our GP records to

ensure that we have contact details for all GPs to keep them informed about the elections and other relevant news.  


